
2025 NAN Conference Invitation 
Sisters and Brothers, I pray God’s blessing upon you as we approach the Thanksgiving 
season, which is a special time to appreciate the abundance of blessings from our 
Lord. 

This letter serves as a formal invitation to attend our 2025 Conference. The theme of 
our conference will be “Covenant Community: What is It, How It Accomplishes 
God’s Plan, and What Sustains It”. The conference will be hosted by the Alleluia 
Community in Augusta, GA, beginning with dinner on February 20 and concluding the 
evening of February 22nd. 

While we all live in a covenant community, our understanding of it flows from our own 
unique experience. What we hope to accomplish during our conference is to explore 
how God specifically raised up covenant communities to address His desire to renew 
His church. We will reflect and discuss what separates a covenant community from 
other communities so that we can emphasize the unique charisms that God has 
bestowed upon us. We will share and witness how God is using covenant communities 
in North America and all over the world to accomplish His plan. We will explore the 
essential elements of sustaining covenant life so that we can collaborate with the Holy 
Spirit in passing on the opportunity of covenant community to another generation. 

I and the NAN Council Service Team encourage all member communities to bring 
multigenerational leaders so that we can learn from one another, develop our 
relationships with one another, and really hear the Lord together. This year, we want to 
be even more open to bringing young people, especially those that might hear the call 
to leadership so that they can benefit from all the Holy Spirit has planned for this very 
special conference. This year, we are also open to guests, especially those living or 
aspiring to live a covenant community life. 

For 2025, we will be handling registration electronically rather than by paper. To 
register for the 2025 NAN Conference and request housing, please click on this 2025 
NAN Conference Registration. 

If you have any questions or issues, please respond back to 
Contact.the.NAN@gmail.com. 

God Bless, 
David Peterman (Jr.) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWzDVRxmJwM8lK7yHFuES4qpy6nhXEEnk7x1I01dcVhpa8Ig/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
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